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10012-109th Street,
Friday, Nov. 24th, 1950.

Mr. Kermit Geary,
R.F.D. No. 2.
Walnutport,

Pennsylvania, U.S.A.

’

Dear Mr. Geary,

Thank you very much for your letter of November 19th, 1950
reporting your reception of Radio Station CHFA on the night of Saturday,
November 18th, 1950.

It is a rare pleasure indeed to receive a letter such as yours.
Your log of what you received is accurate and we are enclosing our
verification card as proof of your reception.

You may be interested in knowing that we will be broadcasting
a special DX broadcast on the morning of Sunday, December 3rd from 2.00
to 3.00 a.m. M.S.T.

Our very best regards,

Yours very truly,

Gordon L. Sadler,
GLS/sc Chief Engineer, CHFA.
Encl.
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